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INFORMATION REQUEST #: IR-006-24 
 
REQUESTED BY: Councillor Stevenson 
 
TOPIC:    Mohr Avenue Improvements 
 
DATE OF REQUEST:  November 5, 2024  
 
DATE OF RESPONSE:  November 6, 2024  
 
 
 
QUESTION: 
  
Engineering to provide more information regarding Mohr Avenue and whether the 
improvements will result in the 'alley' becoming a full 'road' with thru traffic to the City Centre. 

 
 
RESPONSE: 
After, reviewing the preliminary design for Mohr Avenue it is confirmed that Mohr Avenue will 
be a one way road. The reason for the one way is that the current road width would not allow 
for two directional traffic and there was no ability to widen the road due to the developments 
(cemetery) bordering the road. The one way will be west bound only and will start at the new 
Meridian access along Mohr. 
 
The diagram below provides a visual of how the road will look and function once work is 
complete.  
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BACKGROUND: 
n/a 
 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS/TAXATION IMPACT: 
n/a 
 
 
 
Contact:  Mark Hussey, Director of Engineering, Sustainable Growth and Development 

Services, Engineering, 780-962-7634 ext. 624 
 


